
Terrie O'Connor Realtors New Upper Saddle River Office Names
Patricia DeMilia as New Broker Manager 

.

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor

Realtors, is pleased to announce that Pat DeMilia has

joined the company and will be the Broker Manager of

our new Upper Saddle River Office.

Pat brings over twenty six years of expertise in

real estate to Terrie O’Connor Realtors.  She has had an

award-winning career and holds numerous prestigious

designations. Pat was President of the Real Source

Board of Realtors in 2003 and served on several of its committees for the years leading 

up to her Presidency. Pat is a member of the Million Dollar Club/Circle of Excellence and

Distinguished Sales Club. Pat holds several designations, including GRI (Graduate, 

Realtor Institute), ABR (Accredited Buyer’s Representative) and SRES (Seniors’ Real 

Estate Specialist) earned from her continued education within the field.

Born and raised in New Jersey, Pat grew up in Jersey City and lived in Cliffside 

Park prior to moving to Upper Saddle River. She has lived in town since 1971, where her 

five children attended the excellent Upper Saddle River school system.  Pat served on the 

Northern Highlands Board of Education for nine years and also previously worked at 

Church of the Presentation in the Religious Education Department. Many people also 

remember Pat as the one who initiated the Green Circle Program in the Upper Saddle 

River School System during the years that she volunteered her time there.

Pat has had a long and successful career helping clients in the Northern Bergen 

County area and all of New Jersey. She is passionate about Real Estate and truly loves 

helping people, young and old, find just the right property for them to make their home. 

She is known and respected for her trustworthiness, for truly caring about her clients’ 

needs and for providing first-class service.

We welcome Pat DeMilia to the Terrie O’Connor Realtors team and look forward 

to Pat’s continued success serving clients in Northern Bergen County and beyond. Pat can

be reached at (201) 327-7100 ext.145, her cell at 201-312-1046, or email her at 

pdemilia@tocr.com.


